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Phone
Nick: 217.417.7633
Amy: 217.417.4646
Email
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org
Online
www.nicknamy.net
Twitter
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod
Where We Live
412 Avondale Ave
Champaign, IL 61820

Prayer Requests

As we’ve had a chance to meet with some of  you so far this 
summer, we have been asked how support raising is going 
and what our financial need currently is. We thought we’d 
take this chance to update you all on just that.

You might remember that we’ve been working toward 
being fully supported for quite awhile now, which would 
mean Nick would be paid a full salary and we would be 
able to cover the large cost of  health insurance for Nick, 
Amy and a family. That’s been the longterm goal since we 
began this missionary journey 3 years ago.

Today we’re at 72% of  that goal and feel so blessed by your 
generous giving to GCM on our behalf. We couldn’t have 
served in this capacity on campus for the past 3 years 
without you. We are so thankful for your 
partnership with GCM on our behalf.

The remaining 18% of  our support remains a huge need 
and is our main focus still this summer. We’re prayerfully 
asking God to provide 30 new financial partners (or about 
$1,500 in monthly support).

If  you’d like to start giving, increase a current gift, or give a 
special gift to help us toward becoming fully funded, we’d 
love to talk. Our contact info is below.

New Beginnings July 2013

- We’re at 72% of  our overall monthly support.
- For God to provide 30 new financial partners and/or $1,500 in 

monthly support.
- For the GCM office move in Orlando to go smoothly.

GCM Address Change
GCM in Orlando is moving its offices to a new larger 

facility and the mailing address for your gift is changing!

Before August 1: P.O. Box 7101 Winter Park, FL 32793

As of  August 1: 11002 Lake Hart Drive, Ste 100 Orlando, 
FL 32832

GCM will automatically change the address on its giving 
envelope, but please double check! We wouldn't want a gift 

to go missing. Your support means so much to us.

P.S. - many of  our donors use automatic LifeLink giving 
instead of  mailing a check each month. This may be a 

good time to switch to LifeLink. We really do prefer it if  it 
works for you. It's secure and it makes sure our ministry 

funds are never accidentally interrupted. Visit 
www.mygcm.org

Campus Update
Spring Break Review

It’s been quite awhile since Spring Break, but we wanted to 
include the newsletter that Nick’s Spring Break team put 
together. We hope you’re encouraged by the great things 
God did in and through our group on this trip.
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